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Dear Families
Thank you for being so generous and donating to our shoe box
collections. The sign up lists for all classrooms should be under the
Year 2 shelter. Ms Baldwin is kindly organising this. The parcels will be
sent to Eastern European countries in our efforts to make Christmas a
little more special.

Year 6 are busy organising their table top sale to raise funds for their
trip to see the Lion King. You are very welcome to come at 9.15am and

buy your Christmas presents from the recycled donations on Tuesday

18th October. Children will have a chance to visit the sale during the

day to spend no more than £2.

Next week, we will be giving you the opportunity to make an
appointment to meet your child's teacher. This will be an online service.
You will be notified by email when this service is available.

Through the Portal




Harvest Festival
On Wednesday 19th October it is our Harvest Festival. Mrs Richards will be
leading the service and all classes will be contributing in some way. In light of
the current economic climate we have decided to support the Food Larder

which is run out of Brockworth Community Centre. Please only donate what you
can afford. We are grateful for just one item of in date dried food- tins, dried
spaghetti, rice, biscuits, toilet rolls etc.

We are aware of Covid cases rising again. Therefore, we have had to make the
sensible decision to make this a limited audience event. Therefore, we are
inviting Year 6 parents only. We are very keen to share our school with friends
and family but knowing how crowded the hall can be, it does not seem very wise.

I am sorry if this disappoints anyone. However, we must prioritise the health
and safety of our community so that we continue to make great strides with
our learning.

Thank yeu for your understanding.




Wednesday 12th October

9.18am-10.15am - Reception Parents’ Coffee Morning (Change of date)

Tuesday 11™ October
Bedtime Story Event for Years 2 and 3 - 5pm-6pm

Wednesday 12™ October
Flu immunisation in school

Tuesday 18th October
Year 6 Table top sale
4-7pm - Face to face Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 19™ October
3.20pm-6pm - Online Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 19™ October
Harvest Festival - 9.15am-Year 6 parents only

Friday 21st October
Staff INSET day




Monday 31st October
. Staff INSET day

T 1 - |

Thursday 3rd NMovember
Friends EGM 19:30 aver zoom, details will follaw

Thursday 10th Movember
Year 6 Trip to Houses of Parliament and Lion King

Wednesday 16th November
Individual photos

Wednesday 23rd November
1,30pm-2.30pm Open afternoon for New Reception 2022

Wednesday 23™ November
2.30pm-3.30pm- Work Celebration Event

Friday 9th December
FAWS in

Friday 9™ December
Reception Mativity and FRIEMDS Christmas Fayre

Tuesday 13th December
Christmas Dinner and party

Friday 16th December
Sing a long 1pm-2pm

Eriday 16th December - Term finishes at 2pm

All our school policies are available on our website at:

https://www.castlehill .gloucs.sch.uk/




